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The safety of our residents and staff remains our top priority! As of right now, there are 
no changes with our protocols, precautions and screening of all staff and visitors upon 
arrival, as well as all Health Care Center and Assisted Living Residents.  

 
Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff as 
the pandemic continues to improve in our Country. Well before the COVID-19 pandemic 
started, the opportunity to engage our seniors has been a focus, especially for those 
who are short on family! Our Sharing God’s Love team has been instrumental 
throughout COVID and remains here to help you share encouragement with residents 
and with our staff who continue to do a great job. Please email 
SharingGodsLove@LutherManor.org to get started. If you have any questions please let 
us know. 
 
Campus Happenings 
 

● Thank you to everyone who has completed our survey regarding the COVID-19 
evening updates that will help shape our future communication strategies to keep 
you informed. The information has been invaluable! If you completed the survey 
saying you were interested in receiving our other periodicals either via email or 
US Mail and did not include your contact information, please let me know. If you 
shared other items for my consideration/suggestion I would appreciate it if you 
reached out to me personally, so I can help see those through, as I do not have 
any contact information to follow up with you. If you have not completed the 
survey yet, here is the link to make your opinion count. 

 

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 


